260 W. Madison • Oak Park • Illinois • 60302 • ph: 708.524.3000 • fax: 708.524.3019 • www.op97.org

TO: Members, Board of Education

Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools

FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations

RE: Mann PTO Donations

DATE: June 13, 2017

The PTO is interested in donating items to Mann School. The items and their values are included below:

Lockers \$8,000 Staff Lounge Chairs \$4,500 Muralist \$2,000

The details of the request are attached.